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Question: 

 

Are you notifying affected persons of the decision of Tsangaris v Secretary, 

Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations (6 July 2012)? 

 

Answer: 

 

No.  The Department of Human Services does not contact customers to review 

previous decisions when a finding is made in relation to a specific set of 

circumstances. 

 

 


